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3105 Kerbey Lane

Austin 3, Texas
August L, 195}

Dr. P. K. Sutherland
Sedgwick Museum
Downing Street
Cambridge, England

Dear Dr. Sutherland:

Thank you very much for your infomative letter of
July 27, 1954. I am very sorry that only $25 has been
made available to you. Next time we hope to do better.
But you realize all of these things need longepreparation
and advance notices than were made this time.

It will be quite alright for you to send the collections
collect in care of the Department of Geology, the University
of Houston. In fact I had expected you to do that under
the circumstances. I believe the collecting you have done
at the Isle of Wight will be quite valuable. Offhand I do
not know of any localities to visit. Really any type
localities available will be good. However time is getting
So short that I do not wish to burden you with any addi-
tional collecting.

Wishing you the best of luck. I'1ll be Seeing you.

Sincerely,

Henryk B. Stenzel



